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Newsletter – 10.11.2017 

This Week 

This week the children have been continuing to learn about People Who Help Us.  

Some children have posted letters and read books about posting letters. 

Outside the children have enjoyed playing basketball.  They have also been splat 

painting, reading about bonfire night/ fireworks and building their own bonfires. 

The Police are coming to visit the children who attend afternoon sessions next 

Thursday. 

WOW Books 

Thank you to everyone who has brought the WOW books in.  It is good to see what 

the children have been doing at home and they have enjoyed sharing it with their 

group.   

WOW Book Challenge:  can you draw a picture of you and your family. 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 14th November – Parents’ Evening.  Time slips have been sent out today.  We 

look forward to meeting with you and sharing your child’s learning journey and 

progress. 

Clothing  

We play outdoors in all weathers so please ensure that your child is dressed suitably 

for the weather. E.g. warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves.  Please label all items of 

clothing. 

Occasionally children take the wrong item of clothing home. Please ensure these are 

brought back into nursery so we can return them to who it belongs to.  Thank you. 

Children In Need 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need.  Children can dress up in something ‘spotty’ 

or anything ‘silly’ e.g. crazy hair, pyjamas etc. and bring a donation.   

Gannow Big Local are holding ‘Gannow Christmas Cracker’ event tomorrow at Gannow 

Community Centre.  See more details on the reverse of this letter. 
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